
 

 
 
 
 

TRAVIS COUNTY EMERGENCY SERVICES  
DISTRICT NO. 13 

 
 
 

Due to the COVID-19 emergency, the regular meeting of 
Travis County Emergency Services District No. 13 (ESD13) 
scheduled for Monday, April 6, 2020 is canceled.   
 
Notice of any re-scheduling of the meeting will be provided in 
accordance with the Texas Open Meetings Act.  
 
 


